

Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 9th May 2017, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, Harry Campbell, Allan Reid, Aeleen Campbell, Pat Davidson, Ken Dalziel, Galen Dalziel, Willie Atkinson, Jim Paterson.

Apologies: John Muncie.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

In John's absence, Pat took the minutes.

Minutes of 4th April 2017 meeting.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved, proposed by Ken, seconded by Colin.

1) Financial Report.

[This section will no longer be included in the website version, citing commercial confidentiality.]

2) Machines and storage: is the tractor still required?

It was agreed that the tractor is still required. Galen is to ask a mechanic to have a look at the Kawasaki.

3) Water supply update. Maintenance routine.

The supply has passed the recent tests. John has agreed a tick box format routine with Evelyn MacLennan based on her suggestions.

4) Coaching: times and dates, PVG, etc.

There is some uncertainty over status, due to a SGU hiccup. Galen is in correspondence to clarify this. Nothing can be decided until this clarification is received.

AOCB

- a) Locker charges need to be enforced.
- b) David Langan is to be asked to clarify his position as to whether he is joining or not.
 - c) Will anyone take over the "garden" area near the clubhouse which was maintained by Donnie Swanson?
- d) The Ladies asked for clarification of the rule about ditches. Willie is to action this.

Next meeting: Tuesday, June 6th at 7.30pm in the Clubhouse.